CITY OF CYPRESS

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING
OF THE CYPRESS SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION OF
THE CITY OF CYPRESS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cypress Senior
Citizens Commission of the City of Cypress, California, scheduled for Wednesday,
December 13, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. has been cancelled. The Senior Citizens Commission
hereby declares the meeting is adjourned to the next regularly scheduled meeting on
Wednesday, January 10, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. in the Cypress Senior Center Conference
Room, 9031 Grindlay Street, Cypress, California 90630.

JEF CRETARY TO THE SENIOR CITIZENS

Date Posted: December 6, 2023



